
8/4/94 

Ms. Carol Deck 
16633 Alden Ave., 
Gaithersburg, MD 20877 

Dear Carol, 

Not having hoard from you for so long, for so long after you'd said I would, 

I'm concerned about whether you are OK and about the work. 

My concerns about the completion of the work are increased. 

After you were last here I got the results of Doppler examinations on both legs. 

They show zero arterial function in both. 

I would like to hear from you. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


